BOARD MEETING UPDATE

TO:

ALL RESIDENTS 
FROM:

CVI

DATE:

June 12, 2019
Several items came up at the Board Meeting on June 4, 2019 that the Directors want to communicate to you.

Annual Meeting Results:  The reconvened Annual Meeting was held on June 4, 2019 with a quorum of those owners present and by proxy.  Darryl Anderson and Renee Washington were each elected to a 3-year term by acclamation.  After the elections were held, the Board held their organizational meeting to elect officers.  Your 2019-2020 Board of Directors are:

                                               
Darryl Anderson, President




Joyce White, Vice President




Paula Reed, Treasurer




Renee Washington, Secretary




Hazel M.S. Anderson, Director




Annette Keizer, Director




Michelle Stevenson, Director

Special thanks to the Election Committee who counted all the ballots. 

Meeting Date Change:  Due to the 4th of July holiday and other scheduling conflicts, there will not be a July meeting. The Board of Directors may decide to hold a work session during July and information from that work session will be distributed to the community. The next Board of Directors meeting will be held on August 6, 2019.
Extermination: The association has a contract which covers roaches, ants, silverfish, rats, crickets and mice. Contact Economy Pest Control, 1-800-498-1166 or 301-261-8388 to schedule an appointment. Treatment is available on the 1st & 3rd Saturday of each month.

Patio/Balcony Inspections: Inspections will begin the week of June 24, 2019.  Please take a look at the exterior of your home prior to our inspection to ensure compliance with the association’s standards. If there is a violation, you will be mailed a violation letter giving you a timeframe to correct the matter.  A re-inspection will be completed after the deadline given in the violation letter to ensure compliance with the association’s regulations.  We look forward to your cooperation and appreciate your continued efforts to make the Community an enjoyable, clean and pleasant place to live!
Pool: Normal pool operating hours when public schools are not in session are: Monday, Thursday, Friday, Saturday & Sunday, 12:00pm to 8:00pm. The pool is closed Tuesday & Wednesday.

Homeowner reports: Audit reports, Balcony Project Updates and Financial Statements can now be viewed by homeowners in the on-site office during normal business hours.
Emergency Contact Information:  In order for the association to contact you in case of an emergency, it is very important 

that we have current contact information on file for all homeowners and tenants.  The on-site manager found phone 
numbers on file that are no longer working. You can e-mail Gloria at pinesonecondominiums@verizon.net your 
preferred contact information in the event of an emergency. 
This information is also available on the Pines One website.

www.pines1.com

